
We're thrilled to share the highlights and successes of our 16th Annual Golf
Tournament presented by Happy State Bank and KPUB, that took place at River

Hill Country Club. Thanks to the incredible support from our community, this year's
tournament was a resounding success, both on and off the course.

We are extremely proud to say that our goal was $50,000 and we
were able to surpass that goal and raise $57,000. All thanks to

YOU our incredible community and support system.

What truly sets our tournament apart is the awesome fact
that 100% of the proceeds goes directly to the construction

of a house.

Pictured to the left is a group of children who live in the Habitat
neighborhood.
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We'd like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all our sponsors, without
whom this event wouldn't be possible. Your support goes beyond golf; it
directly impacts the lives of those we serve and is a driving force behind

our mission.
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Thank You!
To every golfer, sponsor, volunteer, and supporter who made the

16th Annual Golf Tournament a success, thank you! Your
dedication is a testament to the positive change that we can

create when we come together.

We're already looking forward to next year's tournament, and we
hope to see you there.

Let’s get to building now!

This year were able to sell a whopping 344 golf
balls for our annual Golf Ball Drop. Last year we
were only able to sell 172. 

Congratulations to our 2023 Golf Ball
Drop Winner golf ball number 94. 
Enjoy your stay at Rio De Arcadia
with your Robert Earl Keen
autographed boxed set 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE  WINNER!


